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Welcome to the January issue of the CAIPE e Bulletin, a monthly electronic Newsletter providing concise 
information and links to more in depth information, predominately on the CAIPE website www.caipe.org.uk 

 
 

NEWS 
 

 Call for papers. The John Horder Award 2015. Invitations to Interprofessional teams working within the primary 
health care community in the UK or abroad to submit their papers. For more information go to 
http://caipe.org.uk/news/call-for-papers-john-horder-award-2015/ 

 
 'My wish for social care in 2015: a new funding settlement above all else' Isabelle Trowler, the director of Think 

Local Act Personal argues that person-centred care is vital to improving the sector. Her wishes for 2015 are that:  'we 
move from talk to action' 'joined-up, coordinated, personalised care and support through the Integrated Personal 
Commissioning (IPC) programme' and 'the opportunity to build on new relationships and partnerships between health, 
care, housing and beyond'. For more information go to  http://www.theguardian.com/social-care-
network/2014/dec/29/isabelle-trowler-2015-big-year-social-work 

 

 Public health nursing and midwifery leadership transfers to PHE. New arrangements for public health nursing, 
midwifery and the allied health professions leadership will come into force from April 2015.  The Department of Health 
and Public Health England (PHE) have announced that responsibility for public health nursing and midwifery leadership 
will transfer to PHE from April, replacing the current joint arrangement between the department and PHE. The new 
arrangements will make sure strong strategic direction is in place for the future. For more information go 
to http://caipe.org.uk/news/public-health-nursing-and-midwifery-leadership-transfers-to-phe/ 
 

 The Department of Health and Department for Communities and Local Government have announced new 

funds to kick start joint working with the NHS and Councils. The Department for Communities and Local 
Government has this week provided £12 million to help join up health and social care services so that there aren’t delays 
for people who can be safely discharged and to avoid people needing to go to hospital in the first place (perhaps because 
of falls or flu). The money will mean up to 3,500 more people a week will get home from hospital more quickly this 
winter, with the local authority putting in place carers and equipment to meet their needs, freeing up much-needed 
hospital beds within the NHS. For more information go to https://www.gov.uk/government/news/new-funds-to-kickstart-
joint-working-with-nhs-and-councils-this-winter 
 

 RCGP launches a video animation which promotes care planning and collaborative teamwork. Patients with 
long term conditions, and potentially their carers, meet a care planning team based in their GP practice ahead of GP 
consultations. This team considers the patient’s physical, mental and social care needs to draw up a plan to manage the 
patient’s long-term care. For more information go to http://www.gponline.com/rcgp-video-animation-backs-care-planning-
approach-general-practice/article/1329914 
 

 Interprofessional Education: A Webinar in the USA Featuring Case Examples. The Association of Departments of 

Family Medicine held a webinar in September to address critical challenges of executing IPE including stakeholder buy-in; 
curriculum development; venues for teaching; financing; relationship management; defining roles and responsibilities of 
learners and teachers; and interface with regulatory bodies. The webinar featured innovative IPE case studies from 4 
institutions, presented by professionals representing family medicine, pharmacy, and nursing. For more information go to 
http://www.annfammed.org/content/13/1/90.full 
 

 NMC has published the revised Code for nurses and midwives which will come into effect on 31 March 
2015. The Code contains the professional standards that nurses and midwives must uphold. They are the standards 
shown every day by good nurses and midwives across the UK and the Code should be seen as a way of reinforcing their 
professionalism. For more information go to http://www.nmc-uk.org/The-revised-Code/ 
 

 

EVENTS 

 

 4th National Student Conference 23rd March 2015 Centre for Professonal Development , University of 
Birmingham.  Following the success of previous years, CAIPE are pleased to announce their 4th Student Conference for 
2015. The theme for the day is  Working together to promote safety For more information go to 
http://caipe.org.uk/news/4th-national-student-conference/ 
 

 7th Biennial John Horder Lecture June 17th 2015 at 17.30.  Centre for the Advancement of Interprofessional 
Education (CAIPE) in association with the Journal of Interprofessional Care and King’s College London. Venue: King's 
College London.  Professor Ed Peile EdD, FRCP, FRCGP, FRCPCH, FHEA, FAcadMEd, Professor Emeritus (Medical 
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Education) University of Warwick will speak on 'The values of interprofessionalism’. For more information go to 
http://caipe.org.uk/events/?event_id=181 

 

 A date for your diaries. The NAEP annual conference will be held at Coventry University Technocentre non the 27th 

March 2015.  Themes covered will include values based practice, IPE in practice partnership and students challenging 
practice.  More details to follow. 

 
 The 5th European Conference on Interprofessional Practice and Education. Bridging the Gap between 

education and practice in Health and Social Care.  held in Nijmegen, Netherlands on the 26-28 August 2015. Hosted 
by the consortium of Radboud University Medical Center, HAN University of Applied Sciences Arnhem and Nijmegen, Zyd 
University of Applied Sciences Heerlen, Robuust, and Jan van Es Institute.  The fully detailed programme will be available 
by the end of June. For more information go to http://www.eipen.eu/conferences_4.html 

 
 
OPPORTUNITIES  
 

 CAIPE Student Poster Competition 2015.  At this year’s CAIPE Student Conference there will be an opportunity to for 
individuals or groups to enter the CAIPE Student Poster Competition. It is open to Students members of CAIPE already 
registered to attend the conference.  Entry categories are Undergraduate/pre-registration OR postgraduate research 
students. For more information go to http://caipe.org.uk/news/--caipe-student-poster-competition-2015/ 
 

 Call for abstracts - CAIPE Student Conference.  At this year’s CAIPE Student Conference there will be an opportunity 
for individuals or groups to submit abstracts for student presentations or workshops. It is open to Students members of 
CAIPE already registered to attend the conference.  Entry categories are Undergraduate/pre-registration OR postgraduate 
research students.  For more information go to http://caipe.org.uk/news/call-for-abstracts--caipe-student-conference/ 

 
 Join the Guardian Social Care Network. Join the community for social care professionals, an online space for the latest 

jobs, features and comment focusing on policy, career and work practice issues. Registration is free. For more information 
go to https://register.theguardian.com/social-care/ 
 

 
We are always interested in your views on the CAIPE E Bulletin. Please send your comments and website 

content to Debbie Holmes webmanager@caipe.org.uk 
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